Beast  Report   -   17 September 2017                from  Dave Botherway  
Purchases :
Dave showed a very small Hands-free earpiece,  and a low-cost Chromecast-type adapter.
Questions in advance :

Many advertisements for local product  - Scan Guard ..  Is it worthwhile ?  Reviews on Google suggest it is an overkill and not justified assuming other protections were in place.
Free-File-Sync – as demonstrated last month,  giving Virus warnings.   Seems that as FFS has an included PUP (Potentially Unwanted Program) this causes the warning.  However it is possible to bypass the PUP install during FFS installation by Unticking the options box.

Aldi offering a 14-inch Unisurf Notebook for $222  –   has 14”  1366x768 screen, 4GB RAM,  32GB Storage, WiFi and HDMI output.   Has limited storage - is this a good buy ?  As storage can be expanded via MicroSD cards, discussion agreed a great purchase for those only wanting limited usage.   NB. 60day-return policy plus 2 year warranty security !
Scams / Cautions :  
Millions of email addresses have been hacked from “good” organisations - eg Adobe, Zomato etc
To check if an address has been leaked, enter it into    https://haveibeenpwned.com/

..     will show if address affected,   and from what organisation . .

A useful Government site to Password guidelines is at   

     

 HYPERLINK "https://www.staysmartonline.gov.au/alert-service/new-guidelines-creating-strong-passwords"
https://www.staysmartonline.gov.au/alert-service/new-guidelines-creating-strong-passwords
Melbourne PC User Group Web system
One of key changes needed for our User Group is a revamp of Office Services -  to allow a self-service for members to update their details, pay subscriptions, enrol for SIGS email  etc.  
          A prototype of the new system was demonstrated – all agreeing the value of such an approach.
Next Windows-10 update . . .
Dave advised that the six-monthly update (v1709) was due for release on 20-October, and people should be on alert for increased size of data downloads. 
November and December Meeting Dates 
As DaveB has an SES activity on 19-November,  attempts to shift SIG dates for both November  and December have proved impractical as VSCH venue not available.   Hence meetings will stay with original dates of 19-Nov with a special Guest presenter,   and 10-December for our BBQ.

